
 

June 26, 2025 

With admiration and gratitude to President Trump for his historic achievement in 

bringing peace to the Middle East—at a time when public opinion feared the 

outbreak of a Third World War—we, the Cyrus Force of the USA and “Payrowan 

Kourosh” of Iran, along with our construction arm in the United States, CHAMCO, 

would like to offer a suggestion. 

Today, reports from Iran speak of a severe water shortage, with public 

demonstrations even taking place in Esfahan over the lack of drinking water. 

As a prudent and humanitarian gesture, we propose that during the upcoming 

negotiations with Iran, the United States—along with the cooperation of other 

nations—offers, in exchange for Iran giving up its nuclear program, to help supply 

millions of cubic meters of water from the Persian Gulf to Iran’s central valley, and 

to invest up to several trillion dollars in this ambitious infrastructure project. 

CHAMCO has previously presented similar proposals. Today, one of our associates 

inside Iran has reached out to ask: would President Trump, now recognized 

globally as a man of peace, consider supporting this project—one that could 

capture the hearts and minds of the Iranian people as a sign that he truly wants to 

Make Iran Great Again? 

With respect, 

Cyrus Force 

www.CyrusForce.org 

www.chamco.net 

Email: John@cyrusforce.org 

Tel: +1 561 609 7227 
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